
April 26, 2024 

CIRCULAR 

 

Urgent Notice 

Dear Parents 

We would like to remind you that the morning school reporting time for your ward is till 7:55 am. 

THE SCHOOL GATES WILL CLOSE PROMPTLY AT 8:00 am, AND NO STUDENT WILL BE ADMITTED AFTER 

THIS TIME, WITHOUT EXCEPTION. 

We kindly request you to ensure that your child arrive at school on time, considering potential traffic 

congestion and other daily delays. 

Late arrivals will be turned away, with parental responsibility. 

Your cooperation is appreciated in fostering discipline among students to maintain the smooth 

operation of the school. 

Regards  

Team DAV Rohini 


